
 

 

 
From the Headmaster 
 
8 July 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
Re:  Optional School Tie for Boarders 
 
A competition was held in school to design a school tie for boarders and the response from the 
boarding students has been overwhelmingly in support of this idea.  I am pleased to advise that  
these are now available for sale as an optional item of school uniform. 
 
There are two slight variations to the tie, with either JH (girls) or SH (boys) embroidered either side  
of the school crest on the tie.  The price is £10 each and they can be purchased either via ParentPay,  
or by cash from Mrs Hargraves, the headmaster’s secretary.  If you wish to purchase a tie via 
ParentPay, please ask your child to collect their tie from Mrs Hargraves, after making the payment. 
For new students to the school commencing in September, these can be purchased, if required, during 
the first few weeks of term or before the end of this term (22 July).   
 
I trust that the boarding students will enjoy wearing the tie, which can be worn during the school day.  
There is no need to purchase a normal school tie as well or instead. 
 
A photograph of the ties is on the school website for your information. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
M L Pearman 
Headmaster 


